
A riparian restoration tree planting event  
will be held at: 

South River Meadow
Shelburne Falls Road, Conway, MA

Thursday, May 26th, 1–4pm

South River Meadow is located near Main Street across from 59 Shelburne Falls Road in Conway. Over 
seventy native trees and shrubs will be planted to restore this riparian area maintained by the Conway 
Open Space Committee. This project is made possible by a USDA Forest Service grant administered by 
the Mohawk Trail Woodlands Partnership and the New England Forestry Foundation. Contact Sophie 
Argetsinger at sargetsinger@newenglandforestry.org with questions.  

COME PLANT TREES!

RSVP requested. Please email  
Sophie Argetsinger at: 
sargetsinger@ 
newenglandforestry.org

Bring a shovel and 
a bucket if you can!

RESCHEDULED


